
 

 

15th January 2024 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Visit to Horniman Museum  
 
We are pleased to inform you that we have organised a school trip for Reception to 
visit The Horniman Museum. This is to link with our current class topic learning all 
about Africa. The museum has a large collection of artefacts from around the world 
including Africa and a selection of African musical instruments, we will also have fun 
visiting the aquarium and the butterfly house. 
 
St Anne’s class will be attending the Horniman Museum on Wednesday 24th January  
St Peter’s class will be attending the Horniman Museum on Thursday 25th January 
 
We will be walking to Norwood Junction and getting on a short train ride to Forest Hill 
and then walking to the museum. We will be leaving school promptly at 9am. Children 
must arrive to school on time by 8.35am as usual. We aim to be back in school for 
3:00pm. 
 
Your child will need a packed lunch for the trip, please put your child’s lunch and water 
bottle in a back pack so the bag can be carried on their back.  If you are entitled to 
benefit related free school meals and would like to order a school packed lunch please 
inform the school office no later than Monday 22nd January.  
 
Please ensure your child is in full school uniform and is dressed appropriately for the 
weather with a school jacket/coat, a black school hat and gloves if necessary.  
 
The cost of the trip is £5.10 for each child. Please pay this via parent pay no later than 
Monday 22nd January.  
 
We would love some parent helpers to come with us on the trip, please inform the 
class teacher if you are available. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss Roberts and Mrs Xavier   
Reception Class Teachers 


